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Good evening Your Worship, and Councillors: 

I am unable to attend the October 15, 2013 meeting to express my opinions on the issues 
that have emerged around "Rooming Houses." Please accept Adam Knutson in my place 
to read the comments below. 

After reading the frequently asked questions relating to Rooming Houses I am pleased 
with the proposed solution. This solution seems to fairly recognize the needs of both 
individuals currently running Rooming Houses and the needs of citizens in affected 
neighbourhoods. I believe the introduction of a "Residential Homestay" will prevent high 
turnover and the potential disrespect that may come with short term occupants. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Nathan Magnus 
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